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Dear Commissioners
I would like to request that this mine should be refused, as not only do they have an out of date certificate, but
 they have failed most of the conditions even whilst the certificate was valid.
Being in Sydney, you may not quite realise the situation on the ground. We regularly bushwalk in the nearby
 Wollemi National Park, and for the past year and a half, there was virtually no water in once freely flowing Lee
 Creek (adjacent to the proposed mine); and last week, we found NO water in Growee River (adjacent to the
 proposed mine).
Apart from all other issues, we cannot afford to allow this mine to syphon the underground water from this area,
 known for agriculture and for its scenic values.
Regards
Yuri Bolotin

 




